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In maths, we have recapped our knowledge of multiplication and division. The children have 
looked at recalling multiplication and division facts for the 3s, 4s and 8s times table and have 
explored related facts (Fact Families). We have also started to look at addition, focusing on 
adding 1-digit and multiples of 10 to a 3-digit number. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have completed our newspaper reports and are typing part of them up in 
computing. We have also learnt about writing simple and compound sentences. Then practised 
applying this new skill into our writing by completing a short narrative about George’s 
Marvellous Medicine.  

 

 

 

 

 

In science this week, we have explored the different parts of a plant. This has linked to our 
history where we have started to research Edward Jenner and how he used plants in his 
medicines. In history, we imagined Edward Jenner had come to visit and we asked him 
questions about his life. In PSHE, we have thought about what it might be like to be a new 
child in our school. In music, we continued to learn songs with a lady from the music hub, this 
week we put together everything we have learnt so far in preparation to do a small 
performance next week. In French, the children have continued to learn the colours. In PE, 
we have continued with our country dancing and games. The children are enjoying working 
with a partner to perform different dance steps such as a ‘do-si-do’. 
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For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

The Friends are a huge part of the school and through their fundraising are able to support 
us in purchasing items for all of the children to use. If you would like to join the Friends, 
please get in touch with the committee.  

   


